PREVENTION. CARE. RECOVERY.

25 August 2014

Bruce Van Essen
By email: mailto:fyi-request-1855-668d8066@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Van Essen
Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request of 28 July 2014 and subsequent email of 29 July 2014, asking for
the following information under the Official Information Act 1982:

1. The name(s) of staff from ACC that will be attending and representing ACC at the
12th session of the committee of the CRPD to be held in Geneva in September 2014.

2. What employment position(s) the staff that will be attending the convention currently
hold with ACC.

3. The travel and accommodation costs to ACC for the person(s) that will be attending
the convention.

4. What class of travel that the representative(s) from ACC will be travelling by, i.e first
class, business class, or economy class flights.

| can advise that Mike Tully, National Manager, Claims Management will be representing
ACC in Geneva. As his travel involves international long haul flights of greater than 5 hours
each way, Mr Tully will be flying business class at a cost of $11,269.40. This is in line with
ACC'’s Employee Travel and Expenses Policy. Mr Tully’s accommodation expenses amount

to $2,300.00.
Please contact me at jason.tamm@acc.co.nz if you would like to talk about the information

we have provided. | will be happy to answer any questions or, if you have any concerns,
work with you to resolve these.

Yours sincerely

Jason Tamm
Senior Advisor, Government Services
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